
Daylight Saving Time change –first half of 2014
Dear chairs, Semi-annual reminder of the upcoming change due to Daylight Saving Time.
http://www.timeanddate.com/time/dst/2014a.html Most of the US and Canada will be moving theirs
clocks forward on Sunday, 9 March. This is three weeks earlier than Europe. Most European clocks will
move 1 hour forward on Sunday, 30 March. Please share this information with your groups, as it will have
an impact on teleconferences. Most teleconference bookings [1] are based on the US clocks. Therefore,
unless groups have sent specific requests to base their teleconference times on some other timezone or to
change your teleconference times for this period, most people outside the US will need to join
teleconferences *one hour earlier* between 10 March and 31 March. If you require any changes to
individual teleconference times, please be sure to give adminreq sufficient notice [2]. Coralie [1]
http://www.w3.org/Guide/1998/08/teleconference-calendar [2]
http://www.w3.org/Guide/1998/08/TeleconferenceHowTo.htm -- Coralie Mercier - W3C
Communications Team - http://www.w3.org mailto:coralie@w3.org +336 4322 0001
http://www.w3.org/People/CMercier/
Dear Group Chairs, Advisory Board, and TAG, We ask Group Chairs to start discussions about whether
your group will meet during: TPAC 2014 27-31 October 2014 Santa Clara, California
http://www.w3.org/2014/11/TPAC/ We thank Anniversary Platinum Sponsor Intel for their support of
this meeting. We encourage other organizations to considering sponsoring the year of anniversary
activities. Please complete the following questionnaire by 30 April 2014:
https://www.w3.org/2002/09/wbs/34786/ChairsTPAC2014/ *** NOTE: If you Chair more than one
group, you will need to appoint an alternate to complete the questionnaire for the other group; our system
only accommodates one-group-per-respondent. *** As with past TPAC meetings, there will be a
registration fee to defray a portion of the meeting expenses. We have not yet finalized the registration fee;
we will update the site once we have done so. TPAC 2014 will be like previous TPACs with one major
change: on the Wednesday afternoon (29 October) we will hold the W3C 20th Anniversary Symposium
(from 3-6pm) followed by a sit-down gala dinner. More information about the Symposium will be
available soon at http://www.w3.org/20/ We expect to open TPAC registration in June, once we have a
good sense of which groups will be participating. If you have any questions, please contact Susan
Westhaver <w3t-tpregister@w3.org>. For the W3C TPAC 2014 Meeting Team; Ian Jacobs, Head of W3C
Communications -- Ian Jacobs <ij@w3.org> http://www.w3.org/People/Jacobs Tel: +1 718 260 9447
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